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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Animal Services Intermittent Telephone 
Disruptions 
HC-2020-1 
Hendersonville, NC – January 8, 2020 
 
 
On January 9, 2020, citizens calling Henderson County Animal Services may experience 
intermittent telephone disruptions between the hours of 12:00 noon and close of business at 4:30 
p.m.  This occurrence is due to some inner office changes and is temporary in nature. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during the changes. 
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